
 

 

            TRUMANSBURG ROTARY MEETING MINUTES FOR 

12/15/16 

 

                                                         

                                                                                                                       
 

 

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

President Bill opened the meeting by Tom and Kathleen for dinner. Then he discussed our awards 

that we received at the Foundation Dinner. One was for 100% participation in Foundation giving 

and one for being #1 in the District for per capita giving with over $500 per member. 

 

After discussion, the club decided to order 200 banners for our club at $8.42 each. He showed us 

what the banner would look like. 

 

We also talked about having a 90th Anniversary dinner. It was decided on March 23rd to the dinner 

and Peggy will coordinate and we will ask the Legion to prepare the dinner. 

 

The next discussion was to help the Legion. We will invite Billy from the Legion to talk about how 

we can help them. A motion was made to give the Legion $500 and passed. That is a small price to 

pay for letting us use the room every week. 

 

Bill brought up that Lewis Kirkman would like to start an Interact Club in Trumansburg School. 

Shelly will speak to our club about how it is run. 

 

A motion was made to donate 10 BBQ tickets to the After-School Prom and was passed. 

 

The bell ringing schedule is full now. 

 

It was also decided to have a Holiday dinner next week. A list will be sent out. 

Dinner Schedule 

12/22/16 Holiday Dinner 

12/29/16  

1/5/17  VanDoren/Zgola 

1/12/17 Andrew/Baumann 

           Speaker Schedule 

 12/22/16 Holiday Dinner 

12/29/16  

1/5/17  Visioning 

1/12/17 Club Assembly 

 

Mark Baumann, Mary Bouchard, Shelly Bullock, 

Zoren Bullock, Peggy Haine, Michael Jimenez, 

Cindy Kain, Bill Overbaugh, Kathleen Overbaugh, 

Tom Overbaugh and Frank Zgola                                     

 52% Present 

 

 



 

 

Emilie went to a Youth Exchange party and had a nice time. She is going ice skating Saturday and 

also going to Cape Cod for Christmas. 

 

Rodrigo met Mary and Joseph’s sons and said they are good people. He also went to the movies and 

saw for the first time a movie completely in English with no sub titles. He also experienced the 

lowest temperature ever for him. 

 

The meeting ended at 7:51. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

Scott Andrew, Joseph Barrett, Mike Brainard, Ben 

Curtis, Ben Guthrie, Mary Guy-Sell, Char McGuire, 

Michael McGuire, Darlynne Overbaugh and Durand 

VanDoren  
 
 



 

 
HAPPY DOLLARS 

 

$1 from Kathleen for going to Texas to watch her 
daughter graduate. 

$1 from Frank for being in Key West for a week. 

$1 from Mike Jimenez for his nephew being selected 
for the United Nations Winter Youth Assembly. 

$1 from Zoren for his nephew wanting to go to Uncle 
Zoren’s for Christmas. 

$1 from Mark Baumann for Share the Warmth being 
over. 

$1 from Mike Jimenez for his company getting seven 
large garbage bags full of coats for Share the Warmth. 

$1 from Mary for the semester being done. 

$1 from Bill for Pelly learning how to spackle last 
night. 



 

$1 from Peggy for her cupboards going in thanks to 
Joseph. 

 

 

 

 

 

None scheduled for now 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                     

                                      Emilie from Denmark          

    



 

 

               

       Rodrigo from Brazil            

 

 

 

 

 

 

FOUR WAY TEST 

1. Is it the truth? 

 

2. Is it fair to all concerned? 

 

3. Will it build goodwill and better friendships? 

 

4. Will it be beneficial to all concerned? 

 


